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Central Academy of Technology and Arts  

Cougar Chronicle  
 
Volume 2; Issue 36 May 14, 2015 

Central Academy Families,  

 Seniors—graduation day is coming soon—Thursday June 11, 2015 at 

3:00 pm  at Winthrop University Coliseum in Rock Hill, SC.  Senior Awards Day 

will be held on Friday, May 22nd beginning at 9:00 am in the auditorium. All 

senior parents are invited to attend. If your child is receiving an award during 

the ceremony an invitation has been mailed to your home.  

 Any student that is interested in taking a summer online course must 

see their guidance counselor for registration as soon as possible.  Any student 

that is currently registered for an online course this summer must attend one of 

the three meetings that will be held in Mrs. Nahum’s room, 403, to receive their 

login information on either May 19th, 22nd, or 26th.  Any student that does not attend one of these 

meeting dates to pick up their login information will be dropped from the course. Final exam schedule is 

in the chronicle.  We have a slight shift in the final exam schedule—all CTE 3rd and 4th period classes will 

take one part of their final exam on Wednesday June 3rd.  We will have an altered schedule on that 

day.   

 Kudos to the Dance Academy for their spring show called Against the Elements.  The audience 

thoroughly enjoyed the show and were very impressed with the talented dancers here at CATA.  Sen-

iors, will be having their senior breakfast on Monday, May 18 during first block!  Thank you to the ptso for 

providing this.   Parents, please remember to bring in items you signed up for to the office.  Gift cards to 

chick fill a are still needed to offset the costs of purchased items! The PTSO needs a few good leaders for 

the performing arts committee, membership committee fund raising committee, and chairpersons for 

Membership and Fundraising; please consider helping out in this capacity!  The PTSO is also organizing 

additional proctors to assist teachers during testing.  See the chronicle for information on how to sign up.  

Juniors will soon be able to pre order their senior tee shirts and senior signs.  A flyer and email will go out 

with instructions and pricing!  Attention all Class of 2017:  Jostens will be at our school on Wednesday 

and Thursday, May 20 and 21st during all lunch periods for you to place your official CATA ring order. A 

special parent night has been set for Wednesday from 3:30-6:30 p.m.  Packets were mailed to your 

home.  You may also go online to Jostens.com and design your ring and bring it to school on one of 

these days.  Bring your deposit and your order form to the representative.  Don’t let high school memo-

ries fade without getting a yearbook each year—See Ms. Eaton to purchase a yearbook today!  Hurry 

they are running out.  

 Way to go to Hands Helping Others for volunteering at the Union 

County Special Olympics.  Student athletes and student volunteers both had 

an experience they won’t forget.  Please see our beautiful pictures in the 

chronicle on page 12.  Congratulations to our new Student Council Officers 

who were elected and to our Academic Excellence Award Winners.  All 

names are listed in the Chronicle. 

   Please take time to read over this newsletter.  Back editions are available on 

the website.  The Cougar Chronicle, in addition to our website, will be the  

main form of communication from school to home.   At CATA we will continue 

to work toward Leading the Way so that your child 

can lead the way in the future!    

 

Go Cougars!   - Mrs. Kim Fisenne, Principal 

600 Brewer Drive, Monroe, 

NC 28112 

(704) 296-3088 (Phone) 

(704) 296-3090 (Fax) 

http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us  

http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us
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Information resources from Central Academy include: 

Central Academy of Technology and Arts website at :  http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/ 

Central Academy of Technology and Arts Facebook page at:  https://www.facebook.com/CentralAcademyCATA 

Central Academy of Technology and Arts Twitter at:  https://twitter.com/cata_monroe 

Central Academy of Technology and Arts Athletic Twitter at:  https://twitter.com/CATA_Athletics 

Central Academy of Technology and Arts Band page at: http://cataband.blogspot.com/  

CATA Career Development Center  @CATACareerDev to keep up with career opportunities in and around North Carolina. 

Any other sites are not sites that are sanctioned by the school.  We caution parents and families to get current and accurate infor-

mation from the official sites listed above.  If a school club or school organization has an additional page, please notify Administration 

so that we can properly authorize the site.  Thank you.  

Congratulations to the 

following Juniors who 

were selected as the 

2015 Junior Marshal's. 

Junior Marshal's are 

honored based on their 

academic performance 

through the 5th Six 

Weeks Grading Period.  
 

Junior Marshals will be honored to 

participate in this year’s Commencement 

Exercises to recognize their academic excel-

lence.  

 

Alejandro Alamos  

Alexis Cherry  

Deyton Cook  

Josiah Dayton  

Marc Duemmler  

Stephanie Eberly  

Abigail Hiley  

Max Hockenberry  

Emilyann Howell  

Kyle Hrenyo  

Eann Lawing  

Davies Lee  

Halen Mattison  

Garrett Murray  

Federico Pereira  

Katy Smith  

Hannah Spencer  

Ryan Temprile  

Christopher Verrill 

Summer online courses 
Any student that is interested in taking a summer online course must 

see their guidance counselor for registration as soon as possible. 

Any student that is currently registered for an online course this summer must 

attend one of the three meetings that will be held in Mrs. Nahum’s room, 403, 

to receive their login information. The meeting dates are as follows: 

May 19th 8:30 a.m. 

May 22nd 8:30 a.m. 

May 26th 3:40 p.m. 

 

Parents are welcome to attend the meetings but are not required. 

Any student that does not attend one of these meeting dates to pick up their 

login information will be dropped from the course. If you have any questions 

about summer online courses please see Mrs. Nahum. 

http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/
https://www.facebook.com/CentralAcademyCATA
https://twitter.com/cata_monroe
https://twitter.com/CATA_Athletics
http://cataband.blogspot.com/
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PTSO information and update: 
Thanks to all of the families who donated food items, gift items and time to show our 

teachers how much they are appreciated at CATA!!!  Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. 

Niessner who were crowned the Faculty Prom King and Queen!  A huge round of ap-

plause and thanks to Alyson Flood, Lisa Holliday and Deb Christenson for all the crea-

tive energy and effort made to plan and execute an amazing week!   

 

Congratulations to the new executive board of the Cougar Council PTSO for 2015 - 

2016 

President - Kathie McKain 

Vice President - Nicole D’Amico 

Secretary - DaleAnn Plyer 

Treasurer - Ann Helms 

 

Alyson Flood and Lisa Holliday will remain as Hospitality Chairs and Liz Branca will 

Chair the Performing Arts Committee.  Thanks to all the officers and committee chairs 

who donated much time and energy throughout the year to the PTSO.  Special 

thanks to Nancy Bishop, Fund Raising Chair and Susan Montgomery, Treasurer who will both graduate from 

CATA’s PTSO with their sons.  Wendy Duemmler will also leave the executive board as Secretary.  We would 

like to give a special thanks to Deb Christiansen, Staff Liaison without whom, we would be in hot water!  Ann 

Helms who served as VP this year will transition into the Treasurer for next year.  Special thanks to Michelle 

McGuire who chaired the Performing Arts Committee this year with a special focus to raise money to support 

the performing arts programs at CATA. She too is graduating from the PTSO.  Thanks to all the PTSO members 

for your constant support of our requests for time, food, money and help for special events dedicated to sup-

porting the students and staff at CATA.  Our goals next year will be to increase membership, provide some 

education and service back to the CATA community as well as to con-

tinue to fund raise to extend the services and education at CA-

TA.  Thanks to Kim Fisenne and the staff and administration at CATA 

who supported our efforts throughout the year!  

Thanks again for everything!    

 

Sincerely,   Kathie McKain 

  

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Senior Breakfast - Monday, May 18 during first block!  The PTSO 

will be providing a breakfast for the seniors.  Please remember 

to bring in items you signed up for to the office.  Gift cards to chick fill a are still needed to offset the 

costs of purchased items!   

HELP WANTED 

A few good leaders for the performing arts committee, membership committee fund raising commit-

tee....more information to follow!!! Membership and Fundraising Chairs are also needed!   

We are in need of proctors to help with final exam testing.  The exams 

begin on Thursday, June 4th and end on Tuesday, June 9th.  Here’s a link 

to the Sign-Up Genius if you can 

help:www.SignUpGenius.com/

go/30E0E4BABAA2AA31-proctors/4676386 

Rising seniors will soon be able to pre order 

senior tee shirts and senior signs.  A flyer and 

email will go out with instructions and pricing! 

Kathie McKain 

PTSO 

http://www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E0E4BABAA2AA31-proctors/4676386
http://www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E0E4BABAA2AA31-proctors/4676386
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Guidance Info Guidance Info Guidance Info       

Students – are you interested in SAT or ACT test prep?   

For test prep resources, please visit our webpage. 

 

For Juniors— Career and College Promise through South Piedmont Community College, College Vis-

its, ACT & SAT, Resume, Recommendations, Scholarship Process, Application Process, and Essays. 

Please review the handout at the top of the Junior Class Guidance page (click here) and contact 

your assigned School Counselor if you have questions! 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Summer may seem far way, but application deadlines for summer opportunities are quickly ap-

proaching! For a full list of summer opportunities, please click here. And keep checking back for 

new listings!   

 
Are you a freshman or sophomore interested in the United States Air Force Academy? If so, you may want to 

register for their Future Falcons Program. By registering your name will go into their database that will allow them to send you peri-

odic mailings. These mailings will inform you about the Academy and what you need to be doing to be a competitive applicant. 

You can register for the Future Falcons Program here: http://www.cvent.com/events/future-falcon-registration/event-summary-

028d3e4fe8444783af405857a839c707.aspx. 

 

Are you looking for something to do this summer?? South Piedmont Community College is offering a variety of FREE and low cost 

day camps for students. They will be offering camps on the following topics: Advanced Manufacturing, Art, Construction Trades, 

Cyber Crime, ‘Finding Your Tomorrow in the Medical Field’, Intro to Auto Mechanics, Robotics, and Solar Energy. If you are inter-

ested in any of those topics, make sure you sign up today! You can learn more about each camp, and register here: http://

www.spcc.edu/summercamps/2136-summer-camps-home.html 

 
Attention sophomores – Are you a  first generation, college bound student with academic and leadership potential? If you meet 

this criteria, you are encouraged to participate in a FREE nine month program held one Saturday each month at Wake Forest 

University's Charlotte Center. Students will have the opportunity to participate in workshops on topics such as: college prepara-

tion, leadership development, and technology& innovation, just to name a few. The program will last from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

on the scheduled Saturdays September through May. Students will receive a free breakfast each time. For more information, and 

to apply, please visit: http://charlotte.wfu.edu/programs/college-launch-for-leadership-program/. Deadline: May 29, 2015. 
 

Summer Online Course?  See info on page 2—about MANDATORY meet-

ings.   

Career Development CornerCareer Development CornerCareer Development Corner———Ms. Webb’s office is located in the Guidance Office and she is available 

to see students by appointment.   You can email Ms. Webb at    sarah.webb@ucps.k12.nc.ussarah.webb@ucps.k12.nc.ussarah.webb@ucps.k12.nc.us       or Start following 

@CATACareerDev to keep up with career opportunities in and around North Carolina. 

“2015 Health Careers Camp” 

Attention Rising 10th – 12th graders, are you interested in learning more about careers in healthcare and em-

ployment?  Then stop by Ms. Webb’s office to pick up an application to attend the 2015 Health Careers 

Camp at Piedmont High School from July 7-9.  Students will enjoy health science workshops, health career 

speakers, tours, games and much more.  Applications must be received no later than June 5th.   

If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Webb @ sarah.webb@ucps.k12.nc.us. 

Class Rings 
Attention all Class of 2017:  Jostens will be at our school on Wednesday and Thursday, May 20 and 

21st during all lunch periods for you to place your official CATA ring order. A special parent night 

has been set for Wednesday from 3:30-6:30 p.m.  Packets were mailed to your home.  You may 

also go online to Jostens.com and design your ring and bring it to school on one of these 

days.  Bring your deposit and your order form to the representative.   

http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/guidance/SAT-ACT-PSAT.php
http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/guidance/Juniors.php
http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/guidance/SummerOpportunities.php
http://www.cvent.com/events/future-falcon-registration/event-summary-028d3e4fe8444783af405857a839c707.aspx
http://www.cvent.com/events/future-falcon-registration/event-summary-028d3e4fe8444783af405857a839c707.aspx
http://www.spcc.edu/summercamps/2136-summer-camps-home.html
http://www.spcc.edu/summercamps/2136-summer-camps-home.html
http://charlotte.wfu.edu/programs/college-launch-for-leadership-program/
mailto:sarah.webb@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:sarah.webb@ucps.k12.nc.us
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Graduation Day—Thursday June 11, 2015  

3:00 pm  Winthrop University Coliseum,  

Rock Hill, SC 

 

Senior Awards Day—Friday May 22, 2015 9:00 am, Auditorium—parents 
are invited.  Senior Awards Day will be held on Friday, May 22nd beginning at 9:00 am 

in the auditorium. All senior parents are invited to attend. If your child is receiving an 

award during the ceremony an invitation has been mailed to your home.  
 
Seniors and Senior parents – Need more information about financial aid?? Check out our Financial Aid websitefor helpful articles 
and useful websites. 

 
Seniors – Please let Mrs. Cameron know about any and all scholarship offers you have received, even if you do not 
plan to accept them!  Drop a copy of your scholarship letter off in guidance.  You will be recognized for all scholarships 
at Senior Awards Day. 
 

Seniors – the last scholarship newsletter of the year was delivered to English classes last week. If you are not in 

English this semester, please pick up a copy in the Guidance Office. 

 

Scholarship Opportunities: Scholarships are a great option for funding your college education. Below you will 

find a list of scholarships with upcoming deadlines in parenthesis. For more complete information, please visit 

our scholarship webpage.   Society of Women Engineers Scholarships (5/15); Extend the Dream Student Schol-

arships (5/15);  B. Davis Scholarship (5/25); Betsy Y. Justus NCTA Founders Scholarship (5/31);  "Aspiring Fashion 

Professional" Scholarship (6/1);"Aspiring Animation Professional" Scholarship Program (6/1); and Abott & Fen-

ner Scholarship Program (6/15).  

 

Here is a review of our transcript request process.  Click the link.   

 

**Senior Letter—is available on the CATA website.   

 

Tickets for graduation—available the week of May 4th.  Each graduate can request up to 4 free tickets and additional 

tickets cost $5 each.  Students will receive tickets AFTER the official graduation practice on Wednesday June 10th.  Stu-

dents must have settled all outstanding debts to the school before receiving any tickets or honor cords.  Students may not 

participate in the graduation ceremony if all debts have not been paid and any loaned equipment has not been re-

turned.    

 

Seniors – Are you planning to pursue higher education in 

the fields of agriculture, horticulture, home economics, or 

related areas, such as forestry, ag-mechanics, welding, 

and childcare? If so, you are eligible to apply for the M. 

Wayne Mangum Scholarship. Applications are now avail-

able in Guidance. The application, personal statement, 

transcript and two letters of recommendation must be 

returned to Mrs. Cameron by May 19th. 

 

Check out our  

Happy Teachers!!!! 

CATA Guidance Department 
 

Available to support students on social, academic, and 

personal needs.   

Guidance Department Chairperson–  

Ashley Lawson: Medical Science and Teacher Prep  

Kendall Cameron : Pre-Engineering and Performing Arts 

(theatre & dance) 

Scott Norris:   IT and Transportation 

Seniors 

http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/links/FinancialAid.php
http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/guidance/ScholarshipsFinancialAid.php
http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/guidance/TranscriptRequests.php
mailto:ashley.lawson@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:kendall.cameron@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:scott.norris@ucps.k12.nc.us
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Important Information for anyone playing a fall sport: 

 

FALL SPORTS START – August 1st, 2015 

 
 A current physical MUST be on file to participate in offseason summer workouts for ANY 

sport. 

 A current Insurance Waiver MUST be on file to participate in offseason summer workouts 

for ANY sport.  A new insurance wavier is required each school year and MUST be dated 

after July 1, 2015. 

Both of the above mentioned forms can be found on the CATA website under Athletics 

and General Information.  http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/php/AthleticsInformation.php  

 

 Mandatory parent/student athlete fall sports meeting will be held on Monday, July 27th @ 

7:00 pm in the CATA auditorium. 

 All paperwork must be turned into Coach Niessner before anyone can try out for a team 

this upcoming fall.  There are seven pieces of paperwork in total and all can be found 

on the CATA Athletics website under General information  

Physical  

Insurance Waiver  

GW Concussion Form  

UCPS Eligibility Form  

UCPS Release Form  

CATA Rules & Guidelines for Athletics 

NCHSAA participation form 

http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/php/AthleticsInformation.php  

 

Athletic Dead Periods this summer: NO Workouts can occur during these time frames: 

 

5:00 pm – Thursday, June 25th to 7:00 am - Monday, July 6th  

5:00 pm – Thursday, July 16th to 7:00 am - Monday, July 27th 

 

Fall Sports Head Coach Contact Information: 

 

Athletic Director & Men’s Soccer – Jay Niessner – jay.niessner@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Football – Scott Smith – phillips.smith@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Volleyball – Doug Mayhew – doug.mayhew@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Cheerleading – Ashley Lawson – Ashley.lawson@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Women’s Golf – Kevin Allran – kevin.allran@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Women’s Tennis – Nelson Rowell – nelson.rowell@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Cross Country – Field Miller – field.miller@aol.com  

Athletic Trainer – Sarak Hang – sarak.hang@ucps.k12.nc.us  

http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/php/AthleticsInformation.php
http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/php/AthleticsInformation.php
mailto:jay.niessner@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:phillips.smith@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:doug.mayhew@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:Ashley.lawson@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:kevin.allran@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:nelson.rowell@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:field.miller@aol.com
mailto:sarak.hang@ucps.k12.nc.us
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Varsity Results:  

 
Baseball: Season Complete  

Softball: Season Complete 

Men’s Golf: Season Complete 

 

Men’s Tennis: Thomas McCorkle lost in his first round match at the state 

tournament.  Congrats to Thomas on a great sophomore season! 

 

Women’s Soccer: CATA 0 – Sun Valley 1, CATA 1 – Bandys 0 (1st Round 

NCHSAA Playoffs) 

 

Track & Field: 2A MW Regional Results: Men’s Team – Finished 3rd  

 

Regional Champions: 

Elijah Inuwa, Quay Threatt, Jesse Ballew and Jeremy Fehlman - 4x400  

Elijah Inuwa – 800m & 1600m 

Quay Threatt – 400 m 

 

Other State Qualifiers: 

Molly Boda – 3200 m – 3rd 

Jesse Ballew – 400 m – 2nd 

Elijah Inuwa, Josh Weirich, Matt Riordan, Matt White – 4 x 800m - 2nd 

Josh Weirich – 1600 m – 3rd  

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Friday May 15th  

Women’s Soccer 2nd Round NCHSAA Playoff Game – Friday 7:00 pm at 

East Lincoln HS 

 

Saturday – May 16th 

2A State Track & Field Meet – NC A&T University – All Day Event 

Cougar Athletics 

If you have questions about athletics or want to volunteer to help with athletics, please send an email to Ath-

letic Director, Mr. Jay Niessner.   **Go to Athletics link on the left side of the CATA homepage and click on 

your sport to access all the schedules.  Coach contact info is there as well.  

Spring Head Coaches Contact Information: 
 

Athletic Director and Women’s Soccer: Jay Niessner – 

jay.niessner@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Baseball: Nelson Rowell – 

neson.rowellteacher@ucps.k12.nc.us 

Softball: Doug Mayhew – 

doug.mayhew@ucps.k12.nc.us  

Men’s Tennis: Ken Neese – keneese@gmail.com  

Track& Field: Field Miller – field.miller@aol.com  

Men’s Golf: Mike Jacobus – 

mike.jacobus@ucps.k12.nc.us  

 

 

Other News: 

 

 

Spring Sports 

Awards Night will be 

held on Monday, 

June 1st, 2015 @ 7:00 

pm in the CATA  

Auditorium. 

Be sure to 

watch the CA-

TA website and 

Facebook for 

Rain delays.  

mailto:jay.niessner@ucps.k12.nc.us
http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/links/athletics.php
mailto:jay.niessner@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:nelson.rowellteacher@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:doug.mayhew@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:keneese@gmail.com
mailto:field.miller@aol.com
mailto:mike.jacobus@ucps.k12.nc.us
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Academic Excellence 

Congratulations to the following students for 

being recognized  

for CATA Academic Excellence!  

 

Principal's Award - William Hulme 

 

Superintendent's Leadership Award -  

Alexia Rose 

 

Academic Excellence 9th Grade  

 

Ceyda Guley 

Colin Stewart 

 

Academic Excellence 10th Grade 

 

Zaria Reep 

Diana Sanchez-Vazquez 

 

Academic Excellence 11th Grade 

 

Marc Duemmler 

Halen Mattison 

 

Academic Excellence 12th Grade 

 

Allison Carson 

Patrick Sturm 

 

Most Improved Award - Austin Bigham 

 

Service Learning Student Award -  

Sarah LoPresto 

Service Learning Organization - Student 

Council 

2015—Café End of the year notice 

It is time for all cafeteria accounts to be paid.   

There is NO charging in the cafeteria.   

Please speak with Ms. Anna Hurst if you have questions.   

Student Council  

Sophomore Class 

Secretary/Treasurer—Kyndal Ivey 

 

Vice-President- Bailey Boryczewski 

 

President- Garrett Gilmer 

 

 

Junior Class 

Secretary/Treasurer- Alexis Elko 

 

Vice-President- Nazirah Ahmad 

 

President- Daniel Morrison 

 

 

Senior Class 

Vice-President- Cameron Dion 

 

President- Garrett Murray 

 

 

Student Body 

Spirit Leaders-Kerrigan Laney, Malasia 

McClendon, Hallie Sholar 

 

Secretary/Treasurer- Levi Diggins 

 

Vice-President- Sarah DeCouto 

 

President- Olivia McKain 
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Grade Level Administrators— 
9th grade (A-L) & all 10th grade— 

Mr. Josh Wall 

11th grade—Mr. Jeff Pusser 

9th grade (M-Z) & all 12th grade— 

Ms. Deanna White 

2014-2015 Yearbook You may purchase at the school with cash or check or 

you may purchase online at www.yearbooksforever.com (there is a $1 service 

fee for this option).   

Cougar Pride... 

  

 Congrats to Ceyda Guley, a CATA 9th grader, who competed with a team 

of other Charlotte area students in the State Bowl for Future Problem Solv-

ing.  The team won 1st place in the division for both Global Issues Problem 

Solving as well as 1st place for the Action Plan Presentation.  As State 

Champions Ceyda and the team will now represent NC at the International 

Conference in June in Iowa.   

 Cooper Fensterstock was selected to represent USA Hockey Southeast at 

this summer’s USA Hockey U15 National Development Training Camp in Buf-

falo in July.  Cooper was one of eight forwards selected out of 500 players 

after both a district and regional evaluation tryouts. Cooper has been des-

ignated as one of the top 2000 birth year hockey players in the USA.  

 Congratulations to Jordan Donohue who placed Second in the Student Art-

ist Showcase this year in the Painting Category.  Way to go! 

 Congratulations to Kannon Baker for making the 2015 Bassmaster High 

School All-State Fishing TeamBaker. He took third place in the North Carolina 

B.A.S.S. Nation High School State Champi-

onship and is a member of the Riley's Catch 

of Life Impact Leadership Team. He is In the 

running for All-American. Way to go! 

 Congratulations to Sarah LoPresto for being 

nominated by the Scholarship Committee 

as CATA's recipient of SECU's People Help-

ing People Scholarship!!  
 

mailto:josh.wall@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:jeff.pusser@ucps.k12.nc.us
mailto:deanna.white@ucps.k12.nc.us
http://www.yearbooksforever.com
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UCPS—Safety Net MORE INFORMATION ON KEEPING YOUR TEENS AND CHILDREN SAFE—

READ THE WHOLE SAFETY NET NEWSLETTER—   GREAT ARTICLES FOR HS!!!!!!      

BACK EDITIONS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE UCPS WEBSITE.    NEW EDITION 

Around Campus… (for all home and away sports times, see Athletics section)  

The CATA website Calendar is a great resource—please see that on the main CATA page.  

Friday, May 15:  Jazz Café Fundraiser, 7 PM (Café and Auditorium) 

Sunday, May 17:  Blumey Awards, 7 PM 

Monday,  May 18:  Senior Week: Togas Crowns Breakfast– first period (cafeteria); Social Studies Tutor-

ing, 8:15 and 3:45 (Zunic); Math Tutoring, 8 am (Lowder (521), Sheppard (529), Horne (527) – Pre-

Calculus Only);  Math Tutoring, 3:30  pm (Cochran (209);  

Tuesday, May 19:   Senior Week Field Day-third and fourth period; Spring Band Concert, 7-9 pm 

(Auditorium);  Social Studies Tutoring, 8:15 and 3:45 (Hibberd);  Math Tutoring, 3:30 pm,  Sheppard 

(529) Cochran (209) Royster (210) – Calculus Only; Student Council Officer Meeting, 3:45 (Rm. 111); 

German Club Meeting (3:30) (Rm. 503) 

Wednesday, May 20: Progress Reports Distributed;  Class Ring Parent Night, 3:30 to 6:30; Ring Orders 

During Lunches (Jostens); Social Studies Tutoring, 8:15 and 3:45 (Niessner/Wenger); Math Tutoring, 8 

am (Lowder (521) Horne (5 27);  Site-Based Team Meeting, 3:40 (Media Center Conference Room) 

Thursday, May 21:  Senior Week Field Trip; Social Studies Tutoring, 8:15 and 3:45 (Tesar); Math Tutoring, 

3:30 (Royster (210); Art Club, 3:45 (Art Room) 

Friday, May 22:  Senior Awards Day, 8-11 am (Auditorium);   

Senior Yearbook Party  directly after awards (Café); Underclassmen  

Yearbook Signing 11:30 to 11:55 (Café);   

 

Upcoming Dates:  

5/15—Jazz Café Fundraiser, 7 pm  

5/17, Blumey Awards, 7 pm  

5/18 to 5/22—Senor Week 

5/19—Spring Band Concert, 7 pm Auditorium  

5/20—Site Based Team, 3:40, Media Center Conference Rm.   

5/20—Josten’s Class Ring Parent Night, 3:30-6:30, Front of 

School 

5/20 Progress Reports  

5/20 to 5/21—Josten Ring Orders, 12-2, Café  

5/21—Academic Bars and Letters, 8:40 am (Auditorium) 

5/21—Spring Chorus Concert, 7 pm Auditorium 

5/18 to 5/22—Senior Week  

5/22—Senior Awards day, 8-11 am, Auditorium  

5/25—Memorial Day Holiday, No School  

5/26—Chorus Concert, 7 pm, Auditorium  

5/28—Band Banquet, 6-9 (Café and Auditorium)  

5/29—Senior Theater Show, 7 pm (Auditorium) 

5/30—Student Council Inductions, 3 pm, Monroe Library  

5/31—Senior Theater Show, 2:30 (Auditorium)   

5/31— Performing Arts Banquet, 4-9 (Café and Auditorium) 

6/1—Spring Sports Award Night, 7 pm Auditorium  

6/3 to 6/10—Exam Dates 

6/10 —Graduation Practice, CATA Gym 2 pm  

6/11—CATA Graduation, 3 pm, Winthrop University 

Student Life Notes 
Upcoming Events:   

 

 
Student Life  
Surveys for  

advisors and  
student leaders. 

 
Please fill out the 
form this week! 

 

Questions??? OR an announce-

ment needed, please e-mail Mr. 

Wall at josh.wall@ucps.k12.nc.us 

http://safety.ucps.k12.nc.us/documents/TheSafetyNet-March2015.pdf
http://safety.ucps.k12.nc.us/support_prevention/newsletters.php
http://cata.ucps.k12.nc.us/
mailto:josh.wall@ucps.k12.nc.us
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Exam Dates 
**There has been a slight shift in dates for 3rd and 4th period CTE exams so that we can be sure to have 

grades back in by the end of school.  Please see below for schedule for the last 6 days of school this year.  

 
Wednesday June 3rd – all 3rd and 4th period CTE courses will take Part A of 

their final exam during the school day.  See revised schedule below: 

8:50 – 11:00 4th period (Part A of final exam in 4th period CTE classes; 

regular instructional period in all other classes) 

11:05 – 1:15 3rd period (Part A of final exam in 3rd period CTE classes; 

regular instructional period in all other classes) 

1:20 – 3:30  1st period (regular instructional period in all classes) 

1st lunch 1:20 – 1:40  500, 600, 800 wings 

2nd lunch 1:45 – 2:05  100, 200, 700 wings 
Thursday June 4th  

8:50 – 12:50  1st period exams in all classes  (CTE courses – both Part A 

and Part B of exams) 

12:50 – 1:30  lunch – in café and gym 

1:35 – 3:30  2nd period review 
Friday June 5th  

8:50 – 12:50  2nd period exams in all classes  (CTE courses – both Part A 

and Part B of exams) 

12:50 – 1:30  lunch – in café and gym 

1:35 – 3:30  3rd period review 
Monday June 8th  

8:50 – 12:50  3rd period exams in all classes  (CTE courses – Part B of ex-

ams) 

12:50 – 1:30  lunch – in café and gym 

1:35 – 3:30  4th period review 
Tuesday June 9th  

8:50 – 12:50  4th period exams in all classes  (CTE courses – Part B of ex-

ams) 

12:50 – 1:30  lunch – in café and gym 

1:35 – 3:30  community building activity for those students that remain 

at school 

Wednesday June 10th  is a makeup exam day – students needing to make 

up an exam should report to school by 8:50 to start.  

 
CTE courses include: all computer, family and consumer sciences (including teacher 

prep courses), health sciences, pre-engineering, and transportation courses.    The 

teachers of these courses are: Summerville, Bryan, Austin, Lingle, Meadows, Hardy, 

Recher, Shear, Lindley, Mayhew, Pressley, Allran, Turner, Gastreich 
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Special Olympics Memories  
 

 
On April 24, 2015, the CATA “Hands Helping Others” Club 

acted as athletic buddies for the Special Olympics at 

Cuthbertson High School. The day began with first meeting 

the athletes and then walking in a parade. The buddies 

got to bond with their athletes while they waited for the 

events to start. Next each athlete participated in two events and then received 

their awards. “We had such a great time working with sweet kids and giving 

back to the community.” -Kayli Tolleson, 10th grade. ‘It was a rewarding time 

for everyone who came, and at the end of the day  what made us feel good 

inside were the smiles on these children’s faces.” - Taylor MacLellan, 10th 

grade. 
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Thank you to all students that volunteered their time to represent 

CATA at Special Olympics and to provide someone with support 

on this great day!  You are ALL awesome! 
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Against the Elements… Spring Dance Show 
 


